
Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

 

 The Education Bureau announced that all schools would suspend 

face-to-face classes and school activities starting from 2nd December, 2020. 

P.4-P.6 students already collected their Christmas Holiday Assignments on 1st 

December. We now arrange for P.1-P.3 parents to collect written homework and 

Christmas holidays assignments.  

 

Details are as follows: 

 

Date: 11th December, 2020 (Friday) 

Submit the written homework assigned between 23rd November, 2020 and 10th 

December, 2020. (Subject teachers will tell students the type of homework to be 

submitted during the online lessons) and collect the Christmas holiday 

assignments. 

Class 1A 1B 2A 2B 2C 3A 3B 3C 3D 

Time 
9:30- 

10:00 

10:00- 

10:30 

10:30- 

11:00 

11:00- 

11:30 

11:30- 

12:00 

1:00- 

1:30 

1:30- 

2:00 

2:00- 

2:30 

2:30- 

3:00 

 

 

Date：16th December, 2020 (Wednesday) 

Collect the marked homework.  

Class 1A 1B 2A 2B 2C 3A 3B 3C 3D 

Time 
9:30- 

10:00 

10:00- 

10:30 

10:30- 

11:00 

11:00- 

11:30 

11:30- 

12:00 

1:00- 

1:30 

1:30- 

2:00 

2:00- 

2:30 

2:30- 

3:00 

 

 

If you have enquiries, please call 2404 5333.  

 

L.K.W.F.S. Ltd. Lau Tak Yung Memorial Primary School 

Mr. Chan Chun Wah 

Principal 

世 界 龍 岡 學 校 劉 德 容 紀 念 小 學 
L U N G  K O N G  W O R L D  F E D E R AT I O N  S C H O O L L I M I T E D 

L A U T A K Y U N G M E M O R I A L P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L 


